
Sunday December 16 
Finally!  I got around to updating the website.  www.mtspokaneprimetimers.com  Please 
see "What's New" for the most up to date information & calendar.  If you are interested 
in Whitefish, there is a menu tab on the website.  At this time, I believe most of the 
rooms are gone, but there are other options available. Please let me know if you are 
unable to get a room.  They are offering us a $99 per night special at their sister hotel 
"The Firebrand" This is where the Schweitzer Prime Timer group will be staying.   
 
We are just over two weeks away from our first gathering and social on Wednesday Jan 
2nd.!!! 
This year the socials will begin at 2:30 pm each Wednesday until the end of 
March.  Same location in Lodge 2 "Garage"  
 
We have 15 new members already this year!  If we could get a few volunteers, I think it 
would be nice to greet new and returning members between 8:30 - 9:00 before heading 
out to ski.  Any thoughts? .....or volunteers?   
 
The skiing has been very good for early conditions.  Some of the runs aren't open yet, 
but the ones that are groomed are very good!  However, the new chair runs that were 
open today were not advisable unless you're good at dodging tree limbs.  A couple 
more good storms and those runs will be some of the best on the mountain! 
 
Picture of loading Chair #6 today, Saturday. 
 

 

Merry Christmas to everyone and Happy New Year!  See you soon. 

http://www.mtspokaneprimetimers.com/

